
Welcome to Senior Choir! 
 

Senior choir is for students in Grades 3, 4 & 5.  Students will get the opportunity to learn 
new music, further develop their singing technique, and perform in various settings. Here are 
some things that you will need to know before joining choir: 
 

1. Practices will be on Thursdays before school from 8:00 – 8:40 in the music room. 
Our first practice will be before school on Thursday, September 29th.  
 

2. Mrs. Britton or Mr. Sheedy will open the front school doors at 7:55 for choir 
students.  

 
3. Students must be able to commit to attending each rehearsal, so that they have 

enough time to learn the music.  
 
4. Once the first morning bell rings at 8:40, students will be dismissed to go directly to 

their homeroom class for the beginning of the school day. 
 

We have an exciting year of choir ahead of us, including field trips to sing with the Lethbridge 
Symphony, to perform at the Lethbridge Music Festival and to share our music with the 

residents of AgeCare Columbia. We will also end the choir year with a pizza party to celebrate 
all the dedication and hard work that goes into joining choir.  

 
We hope to have you sing with us this year and please do not hesitate to email if you have any 

questions about joining choir! 
 

Mr. Owen Sheedy    Mrs. Nadia Britton 
owen.sheedy@lethsd.ab.ca   nadia.britton@lethsd.ab.ca 

 
--------------- Please return permission form to Mr. Sheedy by Friday, September 23rd -------------- 

 
 

Student Name (first and last name):                   
 

Teacher:           Grade:      
 

My child has my permission to join senior choir on Thursdays before school from 8:00 – 8:40.   

 
Parent signature: ___________________    Date: _______________ 

 
 

Parent email address: _________________________________    



 
 
 

 

Practices  Performances 
September 29 
 
October 6, 13, 27 
 
November 3, 10, 17 
 
 

November 10th : Remembrance Day Assembly 
@ 10:30 in the NSES Gym. 
 
November 23rd or 24th: Kid’s Choir evening 
performance at Southminster United Church. 
Tickets will be available for purchase for $6 
on the Lethbridge Symphony’s website closer 
to the date. More information to come. 
 
November 24th: Performance at AgeCare 
Columbia during school hours. More 
information to come. 
 


